Pr School Depa	Department of Education, Sabaragamuwa - Weekly School Weekly School Department of Education, Sabaragamuwa amuwa Province/ Weekly School
De ducation, Sabarag	of Education, Sabaragamuwa Province/ Weekly School Department
Education Sabaragamuwa Province/ Pr De Grade :- 11	Weekly School Department of Education, Sabaras of Education, Sabaragamuwa Province/ Weekly muwa Province/ Weekly School Department Weekly School Department of Education, Sabaragamuwa Province/ Weekly School Department of Education D

REVISION

Test 6

You are the Monitor of your class. Your Class teacher has organized a special online lesson on

"Writing Paragraphs in English" .Write a notice inviting all the Grade 11 students to watch the lesson. Use about 40-50 words. Include – date, time and duration of the session.

(5 marks)

Test 7

Read the story and answer the questions given below.

How Andare ate Jambu.

When Andare was walking around in the king's courtyard, he saw that the Jambu tree was full of Jambu fruit(also known as Java apple). Andare wanted to eat them but the king has ordered that no one was to look at or to touch the Jambu fruits. So he thought of a good plan to eat the Jambu fruits.

He covered his eyes with a piece of cloth and went to the Jambu tree with his hands clasped behind his back. Then he ate all the Jambu fruits that came near his mouth.

On that afternoon, the king saw that some Jambu fruits were missing. He asked the palace guards to catch the thief.

On the next day Andare went to the Jambu tree with his eyes closed and his hands clasped to his back as yesterday. Then the guards caught Andare and brought him before the king. The king said that he was going to punish Andare for going against the rules.

Then Andare said he ate the Jambu fruits without touching or looking at them as the king has ordered. Then the king asked him to show him how he ate the Jambu fruits. Then Andare showed him how he ate the Jambu fruits. The king was very amused to hear the Andare's trick and started laughing. Then he gave him presents to take home instead of punishing him.

- 1. When did Andare see that the Jumbu tree was full of fruit?
- 2. What has the king ordered not to do?
- 3. What was Andare's plan to eat Jumbu?
- 4. Who caught Andare and brought before the king?
- 5. What did Andare get from the king for his trick?

(5marks)

Test 8

Write a paragraph on one of the following topics. Use about 50-60 words.

(5marks)

- (a) How I spent my Covid 19 Vacation.
- (b) How I help my family members.